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I oppose this proposition. You are just penalizing professional dog and cat breeders 

and encouraging the bad ones to try to fly under the radar and create a worse 

situation. Maybe this would be better suited for exotic animal, but I honestly can not 

see this being productive for dog and cat breeders. While I am not a breeder, I know 

what my dog breeder goes through to create a litter, financially, legally and all the 

work involved. There is a low profit margin, and then to add this new license law, will 

be put onto the consumer and make it impossible for families to afford a excellent 

quality dog or cat. I feel what you are trying to accomplish is a huge mistake.  


